
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Airport Board 
FROM: Patrick Dame, C.M., Executive Director 
DATE: April 13, 2021 
RE: Public Hearing and Airline Use and Agreement – Open Trip dba Boutique Air 

The Resolution of Intent to enter an airline use and lease agreement with Open Trip dba 
Boutique Air was approved by the Airport Board on March 9, 2021.  A public hearing is required 
prior to the execution of the lease, which is attached.   

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the airline use and lease 
agreement with Open Trip dba Boutique Air.   
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